From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: March 8, 2004 3:30:03 PM PST
To: Vaughn@cfiwest.org, James Underdown <jim@cfiwest.org>,

derek@iigwest.com
Subject: SHOULD WE WORK AS A TEAM?

Mssrs. Skeptiques,

Either I have to blame you for the unrelenting number of emails coming in
supporting the Meier case, and laughing their butts off at you guys, or maybe we
should take this show on the road.

The denial in the face of overwhelming proof is great, the fans love it!

Don't change a thing!

Michael Horn

Authorized American Media Representative

The Billy Meier Contacts
www.theyfly.com

P.S. You guys want a DVD with shipping on me, like I said?



